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The WVGS Newsletter is a benefit of membership.  The complete 
Newsletter for June 2025 is located on the Member Page.  Its contents 
are listed below.  For a more complete example of a Newsletter, please 
see the issue of May 2024 on this Home Page.   

 

 Livability Levy Passes 

 Fundraising Committee News 

 Member Mutual Assistance Request 

 Message in a Jar 

 Our Monthly Meeting Program for June 14 

 Membership Committee Progress 

 Newsletter Transition Update 

 Please sign up to help at the Salem Saturday Market. 

 For Your Reference 

 

 


